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MEMO 
 

 

TO:  BOIS BLANC TOWNSHIP TAXPAYERS 

 

 

FROM: BOIS BLANC TOWNSHIP BOARD 

 

 

RE: TRANSFER STATION BAG PROGRAM 

 

 

DATE: April 15, 2023 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

We believe the bag program has been beneficial and well received by all Bois Blanc Township 

Property Owners and are pleased to continue the program for 2023.   

 

In the past we have allowed for a representative to pick up anyone’s “free” trash bags as long as they 

sign for the bags.  However, last year we had a number of instances where a property owner came to 

pick up their bags, only to find they had already been received.   

 

Due to these conflicts, it will now be the policy that a representative can only pick up bags for 

another with a signed permission to act on the property owner’s behalf.   

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause, but hope you understand our position. 


